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Sliding Scale Fees. See webpage 
for details.

Applications Due by March 10.

Youth Becoming Leaders requires 
acceptance through an application 
process that includes: a minimum 
3.3 GPA, demonstration of leadership 
in the local community, reference 
letter and Scripture memorization.

Students who enroll at Asbury are 
eligible to receive $1,000 per year 
($4,000) in scholarships and three 
academic elective credits to be 
applied toward the general liberal 
arts degree completion.  

Take the next step on
your leadership journey!

June 9-18, 
2025

Con�dence in your calling

A friend group of students 
from all over the U.S.

New tools for studying 
Scripture

Theological lens for interpret-
ing culture

Real-life experience in ministry 
& service

A thought-out ministry pro- 
ject for your community

A mentor to walk with you in 
community action

Relationship with Asbury
University and Asbury Theo- 
logical Seminary faculty 

LONG TERM
IMPACT


